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Subject: Renewal of Biosolids Management Contract  
 
 
In the beginning of 2020 the City of La Crosse Wastewater Utility experienced challenges with 
Biosolids Management. A RFQ was sent out to multiple contractors. As a result, the Utility entered 
into a 1-year agreement with A-1 Advanced Pumping Inc. in which the program was successful the 
remainder of 2020.  The Utility utilized A-1 for Land Application and as Other Methods for reuse of 
Biosolids. Working with A-1 Advanced Pumping Inc. provides the City of La Crosse flexibility in 
managing Biosolids reuse.  
 
The Wastewater Utility respectfully requests to renew the Biosolids Management 2020 contract 
with A-1 Advanced Pumping Inc. using the same rates as the 2020 agreement, no increased cost. 
This would be a 1-year contract covering 2021 Biosolids Management. 
 
 
 
 
 
Thank You 
Jared Greeno 
Wastewater Superintendent 
City of La Crosse  
 
 
 

 

 

Jared Greeno - Wastewater 

General Superintendent 
greenoj@cityoflacrosse.org 
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